
New Look Coming for the Chapel 

Everyone is so pleased to have a 

chapel at the Mennonite Nursing 

Home which is between Pineview 

Manor and Sunrise Place. As beautiful 

as it is the sun shines in so very 

brightly nearly blinding a person.  

We are so happy to share with you 

that stained glass windows are in the 

making and soon to be installed. 

Below are a couple of pictures to 

show the progress. 
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